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The gov’t should not be involved in ANY aspect of alphabet lifestyle. Underaged kids 

are being groomed and influenced by adults. THIS should be looked at and stopped. 

In my opinion this lifestyle is a shout for kids needing attention and they get it. Read 

about all the kids transitioning back when they get older and all the medical issues 

they have because some medical professional with a cause convinced them they 

were the wrong sex. This bill is a definate NO 


